PIERCE PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Board of Education

Board Retreat

Thursday, May 24, 2012

The Pierce Board of Education met in a special Board Retreat on Thursday, May 24, 2012, at the Pierce High School Conference Room, beginning at 6:02 p.m. Present were board members Jacque Collison, Ted Krienke, Kent Hanlin, Klint Arnold, Ruth Jaeger and Misty Wortman. Also present were Superintendent Kendall Steffensen, principals Mark Brahmer and Sharen Luhr and guest, Tom Kuether.

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.

Discussion: District #2 Pierce Public Schools Goal Planning.

A motion was made by Jaeger, second by Hanlin to adjourn the meeting at 8:06 p.m. Voting was unanimous, motion carried.

Ruth K. Jaeger, Secretary,

Pierce Public Schools

District 2 Board of Education

Pierce, Nebraska, 68767